
NEWCHURCH COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

16th June 2017 

 

Dear Parent, 

The teaching of Sex and Relationship education (SRE) at Newchurch 

Community Primary School will be taught during this half term using an 

integrated and consistent approach, as it is an important aspect of pupil’s 

education. Sex and Relationships education includes supporting young 

people in developing self-confidence and preparing for the physical and 

emotional changes into adulthood. We believe that the teaching of SRE is 

shared with parents and should be mutually supportive and 

complementary. It is taught within our core values theme ‘Reflectiveness’ 

and through PSHE (Personal, Social, and Health Education). 

A copy of the SRE planning has been uploaded under the ‘Curriculum’ tab 

on the school website.  This gives details of what the lesson will cover.  

Although the children will naturally ask questions, class teachers will not 

deviate from their age related content. 

Parents and carers have the right to withdraw their child from some parts 

of Sex and Relationships education, but not statutory science lessons. The 

lesson will take place week beginning 10th July. If we do not hear from 

you before this date then your child will be included in the lesson. If you 

would like to discuss any of the contents of this letter, please feel free to 

talk to the class teacher or myself.  

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Sara Lawrenson 

 


